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12 INDUCTION PROCESS FOR NEW BOARD MEMBERS 
 

Officer responsible Author 
Community Advocate Roger Cave, Community Secretary, DDI 941-6502 

 
 The purpose of this report is to seek feedback from the Board on matters which should be included 

into written material/training opportunities for new Community Board members. 
 
 The Council is arranging induction/training for all elected members to be held following the October 

elections. 
 
 At the commencement of this current term of the Board the Community Advocate put together a small 

induction manual as well as arranging an informal meeting with Service Centre staff to discuss 
matters of mutual interest. 

 
 We are now seeking some feedback from current members as to what we might capture in our written 

material/training opportunities as part of the induction process for new Community Board members. 
 
 Staff 
 Recommendation: For discussion. 
 
 Chairman’s 
 Recommendation:  For discussion. 
 
 

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting  - decision yet to be made


